Mizbe’chot
mizbe'chot (altars)
mizbechot hanekhar
(foreign altars)
mitzchah (greaves, i.e.
leg plate armor)
mitznefet (head
wrapping, turban)
mitznefet bahd (linen
turban)
mitzpah ("watch")
mitzpeh (guard tower)
Mitzrayim (Egypt)
Mitzri (an Egyptian)
Mitzrim (Egyptians)
mitzvah (commandment)
mitzva chadasha (new
commandment)
mitzvah hakedosha (holy
commandment)
mitzvat anashim
melummadah (human
commandments taught by
rot)
mitzvoh (commandment)
mivakkerim (supervisors)
mivneh (structure)
mivtach (confidence)
miyad (forthwith)
miyom l'yom (from day to
day, every day)
mizbechot (altars)
Mizimerat HaAretz (the
best fruits of the land)
mizlagot (forks)
mizmor (a psalm, hymn)
mizrach hashemesh
(sunrising)
mizrach (east)
mizrachah (eastward,
toward sunrise)
mizrakim (libation
bowls)
mizrakot (bowls for
sprinkling blood)
mizreh (winnowing fork)
mizrekei zahav (golden
basins)
mo'adenu (our appointed
times/festivals)
mo'adim (appointed
times, fixed
times/festivals,
seasons, set times)
mo'atzot (advise,
counsel, counsels)
mo'atzot (schemes,
devices)
mo'ed (work, service of
the tent of appointed
meeting, an appointed
time, place of meeting,
season, fixed time, set
feasts, set time, time
appointed, time of the
feast)
mo'ed hazeh (this set
time)
mo'etzot (counsels)
moches (tax collector)
mochi'ach chacham (a
wise reprover)

Moshiach’s Shlichim
mochiach (arbitrator,
one arbitrator IYOV
9:33)
mochiach (reprover)
modeh Ani (I give
thanks, I thank)
modim anachnu (we give
thanks)
mofet (example, miracle)
model, portent, role
model, sign, symbol,
wonder)
mofetim (wonders)
moftim (examples, signs,
wonders)
mogen (shield, stomach)
mogenim (shields,
rulers)
mogineinu (our shield)
moginim (shields)
moginneinu (our shield)
moginnim (shields)
mohalim HaGoyim
(circumcisers of
Gentiles)
mohar (bride price,
dowry)
mohar habetulah
(marriage contract,
dowry of the virgins)
moineia (prevented)
moked (fire)
mokedei olam
(everlasting burnings)
mokesh (snare, trap,
traps)
mokeshim (hooks)
mokharot (latrines)
mokher (seller)
mokhiach (reprover,
defender)
mokhiach Eloah (rebuker
of G-d)
mokshim (snares, hidden
traps)
moledet (kindred, i.e.
her Jewishness,
Jewish kinsmen)
moledet bais (born at
home)
moledet chutz (born
outside)
moledot (birth)
monim (times)
morah (razor)
morah hagadol (great
terror)
morashah (heritage,
possession, inheritance)
morashah kehillat
ya'akov (heritage of the
congregation of ya'akov)
morashot (possessions)
morat ruach (grief of
mind)
morech lev
(cowardliness, Rv 21:8)
moredei ohr (rebelling
ones against the light)
moredim (ones rebelling)
moreh [teacher])
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moreh derech (guide)
moreh me'od (very
bitter)
moreh sheker (teacher of
lies, false teacher)
moreh (early rain,
rebellious)
morei derech
(guides/teachers
morei derech ivrim
(blind guides)
mori hatov (good
teacher)
morim (rebels,
contentious ones,
teachers)
mosadot (foundations)
mosai? (how long? when?)
mosedei dor vador (the
foundations of many
generations)
mosedot (foundations)
moshav elohim (seat of
g-ds)
mosedot ha'aretz
(foundations of the
earth)
mosedei eretz
(foundations of the
earth)
moshav zekenim (council
of the elders)
moshav (dwelling,
dwelling place, seat,
seating, time period of
residence [in Egypt])
moshavot harishonim
(first seats)
moshchah (kohen's
allotted portion)
Moshe Rabbeinu ( Moses)
moshel (governor, one
ruling, ruler, rulest)
moshel od (rule anymore)
moshelim (governors,
rulers)
moshevei (inhabited
places)
moshevot (dwellings,
settlements)
Moshi'a HaOlam (the
Savior of the world)
Moshi'a (Savior)
moshi'im (deliverers)
Moshiach (Rebbe, Melech
HaMoshiach)
Moshiach's Shlichim
(emissaries of the
Moshiach)
NOTES

